
Street Division 
             1415 Lake Street 

P.O. BOX 87 
                                                                                                           Two Rivers, WI 54241-0087 

                           www.two-rivers.org               920.793.5576                920.793.5537 
 

 

 

Notice of Road Closure – 17th & Washington 

DPW plans to begin replacement of the red concrete crosswalks at 17th and 

Washington on July 11, 2022. The project will be completed in three phases, with 

each phase taking approximately one week for installation and cure time. The 

goal is to have the project completed by August 1, 2022, subject to both the 

availability of materials and weather conditions. A detailed breakdown of the 

project is as follows: 

 

Phase 1: Replacement of red crosswalk in the center two lanes on the north and 

south sides of the intersection. The center two lanes will be blocked off beginning 

July 11th and will remain closed for one week after concrete is poured to allow for 

curing time. Our goal is to have the two lanes open by July 18th. 
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Phase 2: Replacement of the red crosswalk in the east most lane of Washington 

on both the north and south sides of the intersection, as well as replacement of 

the full crosswalk on 17th street.  The east lanes of Washington and the entirety of 

17th St from Washington to E Park St will be closed from July 18th – July 25th. 
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Phase 3: Replacement of the red crosswalk in the west most lane of Washington 

on both the north and south sides of the intersection, as well as replacement of 

the full crosswalk on 17th street.  The west lanes of Washington and the entirety 

of 17th St from Washington to W Park St will be closed from July 25th – July 31stth. 
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